
Lake Ozark Water & Sewer, LLC 

 

Wastewater and water specialists 
380 W. US Hwy 54, Suite 101C               Phone 573 346-2092 

Camdenton, MO  65020                Fax     573 346-4676 

 

 

 

May 30, 2023 

 

Good Morning,  

 

Enclosed you will find the following: 

 

• A copy of the “Camden County PWSD #5 Clearwater 2022 Annual Water 

Quality Report”.  

      This is also called the CCR (Consumer Confidence Report). 

 

• The 2022 CCR Certification Form 

 

To fulfill your obligations to the Missouri Department of Natural Resources regarding the 2022 

CCR, you will need to do the following: 

 

• Deliver the 2022 Annual Water Quality Report to all the residents on the water system, as 

indicated in Section 1 of the certification form.  All homeowners must have a copy of the 

CCR prior to July 1, 2023. 

 

• Fill in the Date Distributed on page 1, section 1 of the 2022 CCR Certification Form. 

 

• Mail, email or fax the certification form AND a copy of the 2022 Annual Water Quality 

Report (CCR) to the Missouri Department of Natural Resources for receipt by them on or 

before October 1, 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, or if I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. . 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Bobbi Jo Randall 
 

Bobbi Jo Randall  

Lake Ozark Water & Sewer, LLC 


